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I am writing to urge you NOT approve Pieridae Energy’s request to export gas using the M&N
 pipeline.

Opening up our domestic supply of natural gas would cause an increase in the  extraction of 
our nation’s shale gas reserves, already causing critical spikes in emissions of methane, which 
is 100 times more potent a greenhouse gas over a 25 year time span.

For the sake of the planet, our nation, and our precious environment and communities, I urge 
you to say NO to this request. 

Sincerely, 

Trellan Smith
Oxford, New York 

howard
Received

howard
Highlight




